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April 25, 2013 
 

Hand Delivered 
 
Mr. Gary Widerberg 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
 

Re: In the Matter of the Consideration of Potential Changes in the Regulation 
of the UUSF, Docket No. 12-999-10 

 
Dear Mr. Widerberg: 
 
 Please find enclosed the original and five copies of the Division of Public Utilities 
report to the Commission as requested in the above referenced docket.  I have also emailed 
a soft copy to the Public Service Commission at psc@utah.gov, and to the parties pursuant 
to the mailing certificate attached to the Comments.  
  
 If you have any questions concerning the above, please feel free to contact me at 
your convenience. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
      Division of Public Utilities 
 
 
 
 
      Casey J. Coleman 
 
Enclosures 
cc:  Service List       
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